
I support HB2927 and do not support SB825. I believe the President  should be elected via 

national popular vote. My vote in Oregon should be just as important as someone else's vote in 

Wisconsin. It is the job of Oregon's legislators to ensure the votes of Oregon citizens are 

appropriately represented in presidential elections. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sherry Swackhamer  

 


